%@”\ Shell Elementary School

Weekly News for Families

January 22-29, 2021

Do you have a child that is turning
four years old on or before
September 1, 2021 and is zoned for
Shell Elementary School? We just
received confirmation that we will
be hosting a VPK blended program
beginning the Fall of 2021. This will
be a full day, free of charge
program on Shell Elementary
campus. This program IS NOT
income contingent. We are very
excited! There is a cap on the
number of students we can accept,
and we are starting a waiting list
now.

Please call (352) 481-1901 or email
Holly Burton at
burtonha@gm.sbac.edu if you have

questions or would like more
information.

Happy Bir’rhday!
Jaime Smith 1/29

Amy Robertson 1/31

Seth Harrington 1/31
David Hartwell 1/31

Important Calendar Information

Thurs., 1/28
End of the 1st semester

Fri., 1/29
No school; teacher workday

Week of 2/1
Second Nine Week’s awards recording
shared with families via Skylert messaging

Tues., 2/9
Class picture day
Report Cards

Mon., 2/15
No School; Flex Day

Check out the district’s updated COVID-19
data dashboard @ COVID-192 Health &
Safety / COVID-192 Dashboard

https://www.sbac.edu/Page/30112
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